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You are therefore requested to kindly provide three
trucks of your Department for shifting the materials from the
Jarawa area to Port Blair on 9t September, 2002 and raise the
bill towards hire charges against the Organisation for
payment. The drivers along with the buses may be directed to
report to this office at 5 AM on the above date. :

Yours faithfully,

. 4 )W’V
Executive Secretary,
AAJVS

Copy to:-

Shri Bisweswar Das Liaison Office, Composite Group No:
I and Dr. P.K. Sircar, Liaison Office, Composite Group
No: II, with a direction to tie up with the driver of the
buses for transportation of the materials;
The Director (TW) for information please.
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